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Established in 1975, R.J. Vial Elementary School, 
home of the Jaguars, has proudly served the 
communities of Paradis, Bayou Gauche, Des 
Allemands, and Boutte for 50 years. Our dedicated 
team works closely with all stakeholders to 
ensure that every student is equipped with the 
knowledge, motivation, and skills they need to 
thrive academically, emotionally, and socially as 
they prepare for the future.

E T H N I C  D I S T R I B U T I O N
American Indian	 <1%

Asian	 1%

Black	 16%

Hispanic	 11%

White	 72%
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B E L I E F S
We believe…

	X education is our top priority.

	X communication and collaboration between 
school, home, and community increase student 
achievement and engagement.

	X in rigorous and relevant learning opportunities.

	X effective collaboration among teachers 
provides high-quality instruction that allows 
students and teachers to achieve at greater 
levels.

	X embracing diversity fosters a culture of 
acceptance.

	X in providing inclusive and equitable 
opportunities for all.

M I S S I O N
The mission of R.J. Vial Elementary School is to 
provide high-quality educational opportunities for 
all students.

V I S I O N
All stakeholders at R.J. Vial Elementary School 
work collaboratively to equip each student with 
the knowledge, motivation, and skills to become 
academically, emotionally, and socially ready for 
the future.


